Alexandra Football & Nethall Club Inc.

REBELS UPDATE s

SENIOR FOOTBALL & NETBALL - HOME GAME THIS WEEKEND - 31/05/25

This Saturday, 31 May, we’re back on home turf and gearing up for a big day of sport as we host
the Yea Tigers. With five exciting netball matches and three competitive games of football on
the schedule, it promises to be a full day of action.

JUNIOR FOOTBALL & NETBALL - AWAY GAMES THIS WEEKEND - 01/06/25

This weekend, our junior teams hit the road as our Under 9, 10, and 12 footballers, along with
five netball teams, travel to Seymour to take on St Mary’s on their home ground. It’s sure to be a
great day of junior sport, and we wish all our teams the best as they represent the club with
pride.

Our Under 15 Alex Black side has the bye this round. With recent changes to the fixture for the
Under 14s and Under 16s, we’re currently awaiting confirmation of their opponents for this
weekend. Stay tuned for updates.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR JUNIOR FOOTBALL INTERLEAGUE REPRESENTATIVES

A huge congratulations to several of our junior footballers who have been selected to represent
in this year's interleague squads -

Under 13: Eli Van Lierop

Under 14: Jaidyn Dimech & Josh Northmore

Under 15: Jayd Bennett (Emergency)

Under 16: Toby Lucas & Heath Sutcliffe

Best of luck as you take on this exciting challenge - Well done to all the boys that tried out for the
squads.

FOOTBALL NETBALL CLUB

# And don't forget - make sure to head to our Facebook page and website
to read the full report on our amazing Junior Netballers who over the last
month have also taken part in interleague matches and at the North East
Association Championships. Great effort from all involved!
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Congratulations Sam Kidd STEYGER
Coach of the Month | i ROAST

Congratulations to
Sam Kidd who was
nominated as the
Under 18's Coach
of the month in the
Outer East Football
/ Netball League.

After 28 years as President of the Alexandra Football
Netball Club, it's time to celebrate the Great Man, the
legend Ray Steyger! Join us in the Clubrooms after the
senior game against Yea on Saturday 31st May for a
good old-fashioned roast! An evening packed with
stories, laughs, memories, and maybe a few exaggerated
truths (because Ray wouldn't have it any other way!)."
For further information contact President Kylie Cairns on
0409 932 761

f @ alexandrafnc@outereastfn.com.au



